
After Care Programme at Mona Preparatory School 

At Mona Preparatory School, all our students are viewed as 

valued stakeholders. With this in mind, Mona Preparatory 

School offers a wide array of programmes that can facilitate the 

development of our students after school hours (See Activity 

Sheet). The goal of our After School Programme is to provide 

enriching opportunities for our students to be fully engaged 

after formal contact hours.  

Our After Care Programme is a programme that is created 

mainly for our younger students (K- Grade 1) who MUST be 

supervised after school hours while on the school premises. 

School dismisses at 1:30 p.m. each day   for our K- 1 students 

and 2:00 p.m.  for K-2 to Grade 1. The school gives a grace 

period for parents and guardians to make their pick-ups at    

3:00 p.m. During this period, the students are supervised in 

their classes. 

NB. Wednesdays at MONA PREP. Each Wednesday, School dismisses at 

2:00 p.m. to facilitate Staff Development activities. Hence, Wednesday 

is an exception to the regular extended grace period for pick-up. 

After Care begins at 3:00 p.m. The duration of the programme is 3:00 

p.m. to 5:30 p.m. This is a paid programme and the contribution for this 

activity for the academic year 2019/2020 is $500 per day. This sum 

must be paid at the Bursary. 



LOWER SCHOOL STUDENTS INVOLVED IN EXTRA-CURRICULAR 

PROGRAMMES 

Parents and Guardians with children/wards who participate in Extra-

Curricular programmes and require the children to be supervised after 

the activity can subscribe to the Holding Area Option (one hour 

programme). This programme is designed for lower school students (K-

1- Grade 1) and will attract a cost of $200 for anytime within the hour. 

If a child requires supervision for more than an hour, that child will be 

placed in the After Care Programme and is expected to pay the full cost 

($500). 

As a safety procedure, it MUST be understood that all students enrolled 

in the LOWER DIVISION of the School will not be allowed to wander in 

the school yard after the dismissal period. 

We continue to explore creative options each year to ensure that our 

students, parents and guardians feel a sense of belonging as they 

became active participants in the ‘Mona  Experience’. 


